Support for funding bid

Clir Mitchie Alexander <mitchie.alexander@brighton-hove.gov.uk> 10:09 N
To enquiries@forkanddigit.co.uk

Reply Reply all Forward Delete =

Hello Jules,
I’'m very happy to support your funding bid!
With regards to the National Lottery’s Climate Action Fund.

| would like to express my support for BCSA-Fork and Dig It CIC being a Climate Hub and back
their participation in the wider "Tasting a Better Future" initiative. Their organisation has
successfully promoted regenerative farming through Education and Community Supported
Agriculture, in Brighton and Hove, for over 15 years. | feel they would make a significant
contribution to the aims and objectives of the Climate Action Fund.

Best Regards
Clir Mitchie Alexander

Coldean & Stanmer ward

Member lead on Food Insecruity

Sitting on:

Enviroment (City, Sea & South Downs) Committee &
Equalities, Community Safety & Human Rights Committee

Notice to recipient:

The information contained in this electronic mail message is intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is
addressed

and may contain information which is privileged and confidential, the disclosure of which is prohibited by law.

If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, please note that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this

communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error please notify the sender
immediately.

Thank you in anticipation of your co-operation.

You can visit our website at http://www.brighton-hove.gov.uk

Please consider the environment, only print out this email if absolutely necessary.

Please Note: Both incoming and outgoing Emails may be monitored and/or recorded in line with current legislation



